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Comments: | am writing to support the protection of the Onaqui wild horses. It is important to me to preserve
these iconic animals for now and for future generations. It has come to my attention that the Forest Service has
not allowed wild horses their fair share of public land grazing, but has allowed an inordinate amount of cow-calf
pairs to use these lands. | ask that the ratio of horses be changed to exceed, or at least be equal to, the number
of cattle allowed. | do not want my tax dollars to go toward cheap grazing leases for cattle and the removal (and
highly uncertain fate) of wild horses.

| also have read that horses have been hunted, shot and killed on these lands. This is despicable and heinous,
and those people should be caught and prosecuted to the fullest extent of the law.

| encourage the use of humane fertility control methods in the wild horse population.

| value OUR wild horses. Thank you for reading my comments.



